
Winter Projects 2021/2022 

 

Dear Member,  

Please see attached list and timescales for our course improvement projects 

throughout this winter. 

 

1st tee improvements. 

The trees to the left-hand side of the tee will be removed by a contractor at the 

end of September as they are diseased. We have spoken to the course manager 

and have agreed that they will be replaced with leylandii plants.  

 

4th tee improvements 

We are completely going to reconstruct this tee which will include. 

Tree removal 

Increased medal tee area 

Increased general tee area 

New path 

New steps 

As you can probably imagine this is a major project that the greens committee 

feels need to be done due to health and safety reasons. The current path will be 

rerouted and have a lesser slope down to the 4th fairway, it will also address the 

tree roots surrounding both tees which can be a trip hazard, there will be steps to 

the medal and general tee areas. The area will take around three months to 

complete and when finished will be planted with new heather plants to help with 

the general aesthetics. 

As you have all seen the work has already started with the removal a few trees 

and we will keep you updated with regular photos and information. 



 

Drainage on the 8th and 17th greens 

These projects will be done in December this year and will consist of a process 

called passive capillary drainage and will take 1 week to complete. If you would 

like to see more information regarding this process, follow the attached link  

 

Reserve project list 

If time allows would like to reconstruct the following bunkers. 

Right side of the 15th green 

Right side of the 17th green 

The bunkers will be rebuilt including a liner as per the bunkers on the 16th fairway 

to keep stones from reappearing. 

These projects will be done in January 2022, if manpower and finances allow and 

should take around two weeks per bunker. 

 

Please look for regular update photos and information on twitter Facebook and 

newsletters of all the above projects. 

 

Regards 

The Greens Committee. 


